
Submitter: Kristal Talbot 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Mail in voting is one of the best things about living in Oregon. It allows people to take 

the time to really  research the people and initiatives they are being asked to vote for, 

and not have to take off time to participate in democracy. It also makes sure that 

there is a paper record of our votes if their are any questions about the vote. Mail in 

voting is one of the safest and most secure ways to vote and people can still drop off 

their ballots in person as well if they want to. The incidence of vorltor fraud is so 

incredibly low its nothing to worry about. Having more people vote than that might if 

they had to show up in person is way more valuable. People care more if they have 

the chance to participate in the process. Quit trying to restrict peoples rights and 

ability to vote. Mail in voting is safe and secure.  


